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VINGINIA }$LECTMIC AND POWER COMPANY
Ricitwoxn,VinorxiA 2026I

w.L.sravaur

xnYU[o7.'.[Eo.. Ju1y 22, 1983'

Mr. Hatoid R. Denton, Director Serial No. 188
Division of Nuclear Reactor Rep.ulation N0/RMT:acm
Attn: Decument Control Desk Docket Nos. 50-338
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 50-339

'
Washington, D. C. 20555 License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7

Gentlemen:
-.

This is in response to your letter of March 22, 1983 regarding your comments
in reference to Revision 8 to the North Anna i'ower Station Security Plan.

We have reviewed your comments coriterning those items which you identified as,

being inconsistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). We have had
several discussions with the reviewer and Inspection and Enforcement personnel
at Region Il concerning these changes. Based on those conversations, we are
enclosing our response to your comments and a copy of a letter of
understanding between the NRC and Vepco.

V y truly yours,
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U, \3
W. L. Stewart

Enclosures (Contain Sateguards Information)
1. Response to NRC comments
2. Letter of Understanding

Enclosures contain
safeguards information,
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